
 
 

 
 
TMS-NTC-11062 
April 11, 2011 

Toyota Motor Sales, U.S.A., Inc. 
19001 South Western Avenue, S207 
Torrance, CA  90509-2991 

  

 
 
Delia Lopez  
Recall Management Division 
National Highway Traffic Safety Administration 
1200 New Jersey Avenue, SE 
Washington, DC 20590 
 
Re:  Toyota Safety Recall 11V-113 –Dealer Notification (remedy) 
 
Dear Ms. Lopez, 
 
Please find attached a Dealer Notification Letter (remedy) for Toyota Safety Recall 11V-113 
Potential Floor Mat Interference with Accelerator Pedal for the following vehicles: 
 

• 2006 Through Certain 2010 RAV4 
• 2008 Through Certain 2011 LX570 

 
 
Also please find attached, for your records, a representative copy of the previously approved 
Owner Notification Letter for Toyota Safety Recall 11V-113.  This letter covers the 2010 RAV4. 
This letter is being mailed in accordance with the previously submitted schedule. 
 
These documents are being submitted in accordance with regulation 49 CFR 573.6 (c)(10). 
 
If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact me at (310) 468-3392. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
George Morino 
National Manager, Quality Compliance  
 
Attachments: 

• Toyota 11V-113 (90L-11) Dealer Notification (remedy) 4-08-11 
• Toyota 11V-113 (90L-11) Owner Notification (remedy) 4-13-11 
• Lexus 11V-113 (9LG-3) Dealer Notification (remedy) 4-11-11 


